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21 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to invite you and your child to the ‘Year 12 Parents’ Post 18 Options Information Evening’. This 
event will take place on Thursday 4 May, in the auditorium which is in the Sports and Arts block. It will start 
at 6.30pm and last approximately 1½ hours.   
 
The main purpose of the evening is: 
 

• To provide parents with the necessary information in order to support their child through the 
pathways available after Sixth Form. 

 

• To ensure parents are fully aware of the procedures and options available and the Higher Education 
Application Process. 

 
The format for the evening will be a presentation on all post 18 options, including the UCAS process; how to 
make the decision; what admissions tutors are looking for; financial issues; Apprenticeships and Gap Years.   
There will also be the opportunity to discuss any post 18 issues/concerns. In addition, presentations will also 
be made by former students who have undertaken the degree apprenticeship route and are now fully qualified 
in their profession. 
 
This is an ideal opportunity to gain information about post 18 options and it is strongly recommended that 
both parents and students attend. Many parents in the past have commented on how useful the evening has 
been.  
 
There is now ample parking available in our new car park at the front of school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 
 

Louise Button 
Assistant Director of KS5 

 


